YORKSHIRE VERNACULAR BUILDINGS STUDY GROUP

Newsheet No 3

February 1994

Recording Vernacular Buildings

There was a full house for the Saturday meeting and a lively discussion followed the various contributions. The future policy of the Group was aired and some strong comments made. A number of ideas for future training sessions were discussed and will be considered by the Committee. A fuller report of the meeting will appear in the Annual Newsletter.

Subscriptions

The Treasurer would remind members that subscriptions became due on I January. As explained in the last Newsheet, the annual fee was increased at last year's AGM to £5 per person.

Access to reports

The Secretary would like to thank those members who offered to help sort the Group's 1400+ reports into parish lists. This task was handed to Keith Longstaff who is steadily working through the records.

Annual Conference

The 1994 Conference and AGM will be held in Swaledale from Friday 20 May to Sunday 22 May. Full details are included. It is proposed to hold a conference follow-up and field day during September/October.

Other courses and activities



Saturday 30 April to Monday 2 May at Beverley - "Country Houses of the East Riding of Yorkshire".

Tuesday 12 to Wednesday 13 July - "Research in Regional Archives".

July - one week on "Buildings, Landscapes and Society in Medieval Yorkshire".

Details from University of Liverpool Centre for Continuing Education, Tel 051-794-2523.

Walkabouts

A reminder of the walkabout at Bradley (near Skipton) on Saturday 23 April. Meet at 10.30 am at the car park by the canal bridge (Grid Reference SE 001482). See Newsheet No 2.

On Sunday 19 June there will be a walkabout round Carleton-in-Craven and Skipton led by Sue Wrathmell. Full details will be circulated later.

Recent Publications

Medieval Churches of West Yorkshire by Peter Ryder, West Yorkshire Archaeology Service, £9.95

Medieval Buildings of Yorkshire by Peter Ryder, recently republished in paperback by Ash Grove Books, £5.95.

Any items, including events or publications, for the next Newsheet in August should reach me by 31 July.

Tony Tolhurst Secretary

11 Hall Park Heslington York YO1 5DT